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‘Indian film festival 2024’ 

The Embassy of India held an event on celebration of Indian cinema with 

an exhibition and screening of popular Indian films in Turkmenbashy. The Film 

Festival included the iconic film 'Awara' commemorating centenary year of Raj 

Kapoor in Indian cinema. Ms. Guljanova Maysa, Deputy Mayor of Turkmenbashy 

city inaugurated the festival. The Ambassador of India, Ms. Madhumita Hazarika 

Bhagat in her address spoke about the evolution of Indian cinema, for over 100 

years back and its ongoing glorious journey in becoming the largest film industry 

of the world achieving many milestones, spreading Indian culture and traditions 

across the world. A cultural programme showcasing Indian films and Turkmen 

traditional dance was performed by local Turkmen artistes. (20-22 Dec 2024). 

Some photos from the event are attached: 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


